
HUGE THANK YOU TO ALL OF OUR BLAST COMMITTEE TEAM 

AND TO ALL OF OUR DAY OF SHOW VOLUNTEERS 

TO ALL WHO DONATED TO THE MERCHANDISE RAFFLE, DONATED 

WATER & SODA.  

WHO BOUHGHT 50/50 RAFFLE TICKETS AND TO ALL WHO SPONSORED 

AWARD CATEGORIES AND TO ALL WHO REGISTERED A SHOW CAR 

TO FALMOUTH TOYOTA OUR SPONSOR 

TO THE DENNIS HARWICH ROTARY GRILLING TEAM 

 

The Blast From The Past 
WAS A HUGE FINANCIAL SUCCESS 

AND WE HAD FUN 

THE WORK OVER TIME /PREP/ PLANNING/ ORGANIZING 

WAS ALL WORTH IT/ EVEN WITH SOME STRESSFUL MOMENTS 

ALL WORTH IT! 
 

THANKS, Nate Ladley - Blast Chairman 

Al Zuckerman & Ken Adams – Co-Chairs 
 

 


